
REMINDER 
 

NOTICE SEEKING  

PUBLIC COMMENT 
 

 
The Crested Butte South Metropolitan District (Metro) is seeking public review and comment on 

its Draft Water Efficiency Plan (WEP). The comment period is open from February 25, 2021 

through March 25, 2021 at 5 pm. 

 

The WEP requires local adoption by the Metro Board of Directors prior to being formally 

approved by the Colorado Water Conservation Board. The Metro Board of Directors will share 

the WEP with interested stakeholders and obtain public input as part of the local adoption 

process.  

 

The public is hereby invited to review and comment on the WEP by accessing it at: 

 

1. The District Office at 280 Cement Creek Road 

2. www.cbsouthmetro.net  

3. A public presentation on March 11, 2021 at 6 pm via Zoom:  

Topic: WEP Public Comment 

Time: Mar 11, 2021 06:00 PM Mountain Time (US and Canada) 

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89144153308?pwd=eWpOekdCUVIrWldTSWdyaHlCYnQrQT09 

 

Meeting ID: 891 4415 3308 

Passcode: 589997 

 

Please direct all questions and comments to Ronnie Benson, District Manager, at 970-349-5480 

or ronnie@cbsouthmetro.net.   

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89144153308?pwd=eWpOekdCUVIrWldTSWdyaHlCYnQrQT09
mailto:ronnie@cbsouthmetro.net

